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Amethyst:  Comfortable with mistakes; can learn from them and bounce back.  

Can keep calm even when upset. 

Rec:  Natalia and Indie are comfortable with mistakes and keep calm.  

Y1:    Edie  bounces back from challenges and Noah is becoming comfortable with mistakes.  

Y2:    Noah and Olly are comfortable with mistakes and willingly make corrections.  

Y3    Emanuel has been calm and collected and Nikita is a calm influence on the class.  

Y4:    Ben can keep calm even if upset and Mia learns from mistakes and uses new learning.  

Y5    Jheel is comfortable with mistakes and Jonah has kept calm and produced high level work.  

Y6    Well done to all the cyclists this week and the whole class for their PGL assembly. 

 

WORK SELECTED FOR THE PRESENTATION BOARD 

 The following children currently have their work displayed on the presentation board: 

 Nilaya, Gracie-Mae, Emmanuel, Maryam, Libby W, Lana 

ENRICHMENT 
Year 6 delivered a great PGL assembly today; full of humour, variety and emotion as another 
milestone is passed in their final term!    
We are going to try something different this year with Open Morning (rather than an evening) so 
this year it will be at 8.45am—9.30am on Friday 5th July 2019.   Further details to follow after 
half term.   
 
FRIENDS OF HARTSBOURNE 
Thank you to the Friends for their wonderful movie night which raised £287 towards the play-
ground refurbishment!  Another HUGE thank you to the Friends for the new audio system in the 
hall, it’s really going to help with assemblies and shows!      Your donations really make a differ-
ence to the children’s school experiences.  
 
GOVERNING BODY 
There is a vacancy on our Governing Body for a Service Family Governor and we would be 
interested to hear from any Service Family parents who may like to put their name forward (drop 
an e mail to the Head at parents@hartsbourne.org.uk).  Governors are responsible for steering 
the strategic direction and not the day to day running of the school.   
 
PARENT VIEW 
You will have received an e mail this week from the Trust asking you to complete the short par-
ent questionnaire on the Ofsted website: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/
result/177297/9.   All previous comments are removed when a school converts to academy status 
and it would really help us to have your honest and open feedback on a brand-new page!   Con-
verter academies may be inspected within three years of converting so we may well be in the 
‘Ofsted window’ in the autumn term!   
 

Wishing you all a lovely (warm) half term from Valerie Hudson (Head Teacher) 
and all the staff at Hartsbourne.   

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/177297/9
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/177297/9
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*  = Parents Invited   

HALF TERM  27.5.19 

Y1 Phonics Screening Check Week 10.6.19 

Bring a Bottle for the Fair  14.6.19 

Y3 Class Assembly * 2.30pm 14.6.19 

School Fair  - Saturday  15.6.19 

Sports Week  17.6.19 

Sports activity morning  20.6.19 

Y6 to BMS for Tag Rugby/Cricket 21.6.19 

Y2 Class Assembly*  2.30pm 21.6.19 

Y6 Secondary School Experience Wk 24.6.19 

Travelling Book Fair  27.6.19 

Y1 Class Assembly*  2.30pm 28.6.19  

New Reception Parent Mtng*  2.30pm  3.7.19 

Teacher Toolkit at BMS (Training) 3.7.19 

Open morning  (Friday) 5.7.19 

New Reception pupils visit 2.00pm  10.7.19 

Full Governing Body Mtng 6.00pm  11.7.19 

Parents’ Forum Meeting 9.30am -10.40 12.7.19 

Reports go home to parents 12.7.19 

Reception Class Assembly* 2.30pm 12.7.19 

Parents’ Football Match  SUNDAY 14.7.19 

Y6 dress rehearsal for school  22.7.19  

Y6 Leavers’ Show* 22.7.19 

FoH Crazy Hair Day  22.7.19 

END OF TERM AT 2.00PM  23.7.19 

Please notify all sickness absence via phone or  e mail before 8.55am on each and every day of 

absence.   (There are NO exceptions)!   

300 

342 

162 

165 

Please encourage your child to bring home 

uneaten food from their packed lunch.    We 

are finding whole sandwiches and packs of 

fruit or carrot sticks thrown away, untouched. 

THANK YOU FROM THE LUNCHTIME SUPERVI-

SORS   



MOVIE NIGHT  

Raised £287 for the new play-

ground equipment!   

 

We have also been awarded a 

£10,000 Lottery Grant for play-

ground improvements and we 

hope to have it all installed in the 

summer holidays…. More infor-

mation to follow.   

THANK YOU EVERYONE!  



HARTSBOURNE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

LEARNING TO LEARN GEMS 

Pearl  

Can maintain good focus, stay on-task, ignore distractions, good listening skills 

for peers and adults.  

Topaz  

Brave enough to have-a-go, willing to take a chance on being wrong, kind 

and supportive if others are wrong. 

Amethyst   

Comfortable with mistakes; can learn from them and bounce back.  Can 

keep calm even when upset. 

Ruby   

Can support others with friendliness, smiling and good listening, give 

praise appropriately and help others with a problem. 

Sapphire  

Can collaborate with others in group work, take turns, share ideas.   

Listen to the ideas of others and accepts challenges/changes. 

Emerald   

Co-operate with different partners on a 1:1 basis and show good listening 

and talking skills.  Take turns and co-operate to develop learning and ideas.  

Diamond    

Being independent and responsible by solving own problems, using different 

learning strategies and building on previous knowledge.  Can identify next steps 

in learning. 

BEFORE SCHOOL 

Please can I remind you that children should wait quietly with their adult before 
school and not run around in the playgrounds, on banks, in the astro turf or using 
the play equipment.    The morning playground is too busy with others for children 
to be able to play safely at this time.   It is so much better if they enter the class-
room calm and ready to learn.  

Year 3 parents should wait at the bottom of the steps (on the KS2 playground) 
and Year 4 should wait near the emergency gates.  This helps to keep the paths 
free for parents with prams and pushchairs.   

PARENTS FORUM MEETING ON FRIDAY 12TH JULY  - 9.30am 
The governors are planning to hold a Parents Forum meeting on Friday 12th July at 9.30am; ALL 
PARENTS WELCOME!  Please drop an e mail to the office (parents@hartsbourne) with any suggest-
ed topics you may have that you would like us all to discuss.  I realise this may be a little early and I 
will write and remind everyone again after half term.  


